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Annual report of the Secretary 

2008-2009
I am pleased to report a marked reduction in the number of queries about membership dues and subscriptions to the Journal.  I credit this to the greatly improved membership records and more accurate mailing list for the Journal.  Those queries that were received were easily resolved in consultation with the Treasurer and Editor.

There are currently 563 active personal and institutional members of the Association.

Queries from would-be members and others increasingly show that they have found information on our website that was helpful and informative.

Next year there will be elections for new members of the Board of Directors. The opportunity to stand will be announced and ballots will be mailed out early in the year.  Every member should make sure they are on the members’ email list to receive announcements, that their mailing address is correct, that their membership is active and that they watch for and return the ballot promptly. 

Respectfully submitted

Jennefer Aston, 
Secretary 
International Association of Law Libraries
September 4, 2009.

